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Hello, My name is Pam Zarick. I am the current President of the 
 Beacon Street COA. I would love to continue serving on the Board 
of Directors, along with my team. 
I will  continue working to keep Beacon Street Values high as well 
as ensuring all voices are heard. 
The CC&R Violations are overwhelming to everyone and my Goal 
is to engage neighbors finding friendly behaviors through 
transparency in exactly what the board is doing. 
I bring 3 years of experience, with a desire for community 
involvement including transparency in the board. 
My plan is to scrutinize the outdated CC&R’s while adhering to 
the Civil Codes.  I wish to organize Committee’s to examine 
Common Area concerns while ensuring legal restrictions remain. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Pam Zarick 
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